
      

 

 

MCDB Student/Faculty Dinner! 
  

Tuesday, October 8, 2019 

5:00pm – 6:30pm 

Benjamin Franklin College – Common Room 
 

Are you interested in dining with MCDB Faculty and Peers?  If 
so, please RSVP mcdb.undergraduateregistrar@yale.edu before 
Monday, September 30, 2019 @ 5:00 pm.  This will be our first 

Student/Faculty Dinner for 2019-2020!  

 

35 Students will be chosen at random to participate in this fun 
evening of food and conversation with MCDB faculty.  Hopefully 

you’ll get to know some of the MCDB professors a little bit 
better! 
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